
Welcome back - we hope you all had a lovely Easter break. 

Thank you to everyone who came to the NPSA quiz night last 

term - it was a great night that raised £2,250: £1,778 from 

the quiz itself and £472 from the Anglepoise lamp raffle.  

A huge thank you to Winkworth estate agents for their  

generous sponsorship of the bar.  

 

 

Congratula�ons to the holders of 100 Club numbers:  

54, 48 and 63 - the winning numbers in the April 100 Club 

draw. The May draw will be made next Wednesday, 

4
th

 May.  

If you'd like to join the 100 Club, sign up here now, and 

you'll be included in the June draw.   

Next NPSA meeting 

- 11th May 

This term's NPSA mee�ng will take 

place next week on Wednesday 11th 

May, at 7.30pm in the Blue Room. 

An agenda will be circulated via class 

reps next week, but we'll definitely 

be talking about plans for this term, 

including the Family BBQ and the 

Summer Fair.  

 

Please do come along if you can.  

 

Dates for your 
diary 

 Coming soon 

 Second hand uniform 

 sale 

 

 Tuesday 17th May 

 Bag2School collec�on - 

 drop off in the lower 

 school foyer   

 

 Friday 10th June 

 Family BBQ 

 

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/the-100-club


 

Other ways to support the NPSA 

 

Do you work for a Bath-based  

business?   

 

 

Would your company be able to help the NPSA by providing dona�ons or  

sponsorship towards the playground renova�on project, or by allowing employees 

to donate their �me as volunteers?   
 

Please email npsabath@gmail.com with details: we would love to hear from you!  

Thank you 

You might have no�ced that your NPSA newsle:er looks a bit different. This is 

because a new parent has taken on the job of pu;ng the newsle:er together 

each week. We'd like to say an enormous thank you to Charlo:e Morris, who 

has worked so hard on the newsle:er and our social media over the last few 

years (not to men�on running the Scarecrow Trail, and Winter Windowland, 

amongst other things!) We're very grateful to Amy Swinburne-Goode, who has 

taken on the newsle:er role, to Laura Pincock who has volunteered to support 

Amy, and to Jan Bishop who has taken on all  

of the NPSA social media. The NPSA is en�rely  

run by volunteers - no one gets paid and  

nothing gets done without a parent  

volunteer to do it - so thank you!  

Find us on social media 
 

Instagram:   @newbridgenpsa_bath 

Facebook:   @NewbridgeNPSA 

Twi:er:   @Newbridge_NPSA 

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/who-we-are

